
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear “O”mazing Overlook Families, 

Thank you for all your support the last 3 months of school. No one would have predicted we’d end 
the 2019-2020 school year virtually. As a working parent during the pandemic, it was not easy. We 
appreciate your support and guidance to encourage your child(ren) to complete assignments, log on 
the computer for a Google Meet, or helping your child(ren) complete his/her/their work. Together, 
we finished the 2019-2020 school year! 

If you were not able to pick up your child(ren)’s belongings, please call the school at 410-222-6585 
between the hours of 8 am - 2 pm, Monday – Thursday, to make an appointment. We will have lim-
ited staff in the school building this summer. 

It is with mixed emotions to announce that our Art teacher, Mrs. Bryan, will be retiring. She has left 
her mark at Overlook. When you enter the building or visit the media center or the cafeteria, the art 
projects on display show our students’ creativity and Mrs. Bryan’s passion for art. We are grateful 
for her commitment to Overlook for many years. We wish Mrs. Bryan luck in her next chapter on 
life’s journey. 

See the attached reading and math challenges for students to participate in over the summer. Stu-
dents who complete the challenge will be recognized in September. Reading a book, keeping a jour-
nal, counting, and/or practicing math facts are ways you to encourage your child to continue to learn 
over the summer. 

Our school summer hours will be 8 am – 2 pm, Monday – Thursday, starting June 24th. Call for an 
appointment before coming to Overlook. When in the school building, a mask must be worn. 

Tentatively our Back to School night is scheduled for Thursday, September 3rd at 6 pm. 

We hope everyone has a relaxing and fun summer break. 

Angie Ricciuti, Principal 

401 Hampton Road  Linthicum, MD 21090 

Phone 410-222-6585 Fax 410-636-0548 
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Overlook Elementary School  
                                           Pre-K Supply List for 2020-2021 
 

 

 

1 Full-sized backpack (NO wheels), labeled clearly with your student’s name. 
 

1 Complete set of EXTRA CLOTHES in a large ziplock bag labeled clearly with 

    your student’s name. 
 

1 PLASTIC PENCIL BOX/SUPPLY BOX clearly labeled with your student’s 

   name. 
 

IN the Supply Box, please place: 
    1 PACK of REGULAR MARKERS (NOT Dry Erase) 
    6 GLUE STICKS 

    1 PACK of 8 LARGE CRAYONS 

    1 PACK of 8 REGULAR CRAYONS 

    1 PAIR BLUNT TIP SCISSORS 
 

In a separate bag, please place: 
     1 ART SMOCK clearly labeled with your student’s name. 
     2 BLACK and WHITE COMPOSITION BOOKS - DO NOT label with your student’s name 

     1 CONTAINER of HAND SANITIZER 

        1 PACK of BABY WIPES (NO disinfectant) 
     AM Students please bring 1 BOX of GALLON ZIPLOCK BAGS 

     PM Students please bring 1 BOX of QUART ZIPLOCK BAGS 
 

   
**********Pre-K will gladly accept donations of tissues and paper towels at any time.*********** 
 

 

 

    PLEASE NOTE: Pre-K will collect $30 to cover classroom items and events.  $15 will be collected at 
the beginning of the year and $15 will be collected the second half of the year.   
    
 



  

Kindergarten Supply List   
 
 
Full Sizes Backpack (No wheels) 
1 Full Set of Extra Clothes (Labeled in Ziplock bag) 
6 Packs Regular Crayons (16) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
1 Dozen #2 Pencils  
1 Wide-Ruled Composition book 
1 Pack Broad Markers 
2 Packs of thin black dry Erase Markers 
2 Boxes of Tissues 
4 Pack of Play doh  
Boys: 1 Roll of Paper Towel 
Girls: 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 
Primary Lined Journal 
 

 

1st Grade Supply List 
 
Full Size Backpack (No Wheels) 
4 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
3 Dozen #2 Pencils, Sharpened (Plain Yellow) 
24 Glue Sticks 
1 Standard Size Pencil Box (No Pouches) 
5 Pocket Folders (1 Red, 1 Green, 1 Blue, 1 Orange, 1 Yellow) - No Prongs 
2 Wide-Ruled Composition Books 
1 Pack Broad Tip Markers (Girls) 
1 Pack Thin Tip Markers (Boys) 
2 Packs Dry Erase Markers (Thin Black) 
1 Pack of Standard Size Index Cards (Girls) 
4 Packs of Post-it Notes (Boys) 
1 Box Tissues 
1 Bottle Hand Sanitizer 
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags (Boys) 
1 Box Sandwich Size Ziploc Bags (Girls) 
 



Second Grade Supply List 
 
Full size Backpack (NO WHEELS) 
3 – 24 pack of crayons 
1 pair of blunt tip scissors 
4 dozen standard #2 plain yellow, sharpened, pencils. NO MECHANICAL 
12 glue sticks 
1 standard size pencil pouch 
2 Wide ruled composition books 
2 packs of markers 
2 packs of black dry erase markers 
1 yellow pocket folder with prongs 
1 green pocket folder with prongs 
1 paper folder, yellow with prongs 
1 box of tissues 
1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
1 box of Ziploc bags gallon or sandwich 

Third Grade Supply List 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pair Scissors 
3 Dozen #2 Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Plastic Pencil Box 
6 Wide-Ruled Composition Books 
2 Packs Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
12 Glue Sticks 
6 Black Dry Erase Markers 
1 Pack Broad Tip Markers 
1 Pack Colored Pencils 
6 Plastic Pocket Folders, red, green, blue yellow, orange, and purple 
1 2” Binder 
1 Pack Post It Notes 
Tissues 
Hand Sanitizer 
  



4th Grade Supply List 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pack Markers (8) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
4 Dozen Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Zippered Pencil Pouch 
1 1 ½” Binder 
1 Pack 8-Tab Dividers 
4 Wide-Ruled Composition Notebooks 
2 Packs Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
3 Glue Sticks 
4 Thin Black Dry Erase Markers 
4 Pocket Folders with Prongs 
(1 Each Red, Green, Blue & Yellow) 
2 Packs 3X3 Sticky Notes 
1 Bottle of Sanitizer 
1 Box of Tissues 
Please note that some items will be collected and distributed throughout the year. 
Please do not label with your child’s name. 

Fifth Grade Supply List 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) OR 1 Pack of colored pencils (24) 
1 Pair Scissors 
4 Dozen Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Zippered Pencil Pouch 
4 Wide-Ruled Composition Notebooks 
1 1” Binder 
1 Pack of 8-Tab Dividers 
1 Pack Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
6 Glue Sticks 
1 Pack Markers 
4 Packs Thin Black Dry Erase Markers 
4 Pocket Folders with Prongs (1 Each Red, Green, Blue, and Yellow) 
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags 
(Last name A-K) 
1 Box Sandwich Size Ziploc Bags 
(Last name L-Z) 
1 Bottle hand sanitizer 
1 Box tissues 
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The PTA would like to thank each and every one of you this year!  We had amazing events 
that supported our students this year. The Popsicles in the Park, the Fun Run, the Fall 
Festival, Turkey Grams and the Holiday Shoppe are just a few of the events that we have 
had this year that our students loved.  With the funds you have helped us raise, we were 
able to provide school supplies for all students, incentives to all students, 5th grade 
“Celebration” bags, Promotion Yard Signs for the 5th graders, support to our teachers and 
host free events. We would like to extend a HUGE THANK YOU to all of the volunteers that 
helped us this school year. Without you, we would not have been able to have such great 
events.  Our last event, the Family Bowling Party was a big success, we hope to bring that 
back.  We look forward to seeing you next year, whenever that may be.  We have more fun 
ideas to share and we are always looking for your input to make next year a great year for 
our students.   
 
We also have a limited number of extra yearbooks left.  If you have not preordered and 
would like to order one, please email us at overlookpta@gmail.com.  The cost of the 
yearbook is $25, checks can be made payable to Overlook PTA. We will arrange delivery 
options off school grounds. If you were unable to pick up your yearbook earlier this month 
at Overlook Park, we will put that in your student’s belongings.  
 
Thank you again! 
 
Stay safe and have a great summer! 
 
Shante Buhl, PTA President 
Michelle Seymer, PTA Vice President 
Angela Bowers, PTA Treasurer 
Melissa Batchelder, PTA Secretary 
 


